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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

November 15, 2022 

 Morning Assembly 

  November 20, 2022 

Emblem Handout 
  and Usher:  Tom McNeely 
  
Opening Prayer: Carson Henley 
 
Worship Leader:  Alex Guerra/ 
 Chris Morris 
  
Communion Presider: Mark Plants 
 
Contribution Count:  T & J Winnell 
 
Closing Prayer: Tom Winnell 
 
Childcare Class: Sarah Plants 
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams/        
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb 
Kinder.  
 

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday, November 13, 2022 

Attendance:     55  

Contribution: $2,178.00 

Mary Farley starting radiation treatment for cancer 

 

Roger Cooper 

Gary Allen Bryant  

   Back home but still seriously ill.  Friends of the Songer 

   family 

 

John Shuman ill with cancer (in remission) and kidney 

failure 

 

Barb Samples, Mary Spence, Shirley Denham, Vera Taylor, 

Charla Cline and Lanny Markland 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 

Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Important Dates 

Contribution and Attendance 

Gospel Sing   November 18 

7th Street CofC 

McConnelsville, Ohio 

 

Deadline for bringing toys to December 7 

building. 
  

Further information on all meetings can be found on bulletin board outside of 

office. 

 

 
 

One day your life will flash before your eyes.  Make sure 
it’s worth watching. — Gerard Way 

Chili Cookoff Winner

Christmas Toys Needed 

The church will again be working with 

Union Mission to provide toys for fami-

lies in need in our area.  We will be col-

lecting toys for children 0-12 years of 

age.  There will be donation boxes in 

the foyer.  Toys need to be at the build-

ing by Wednesday,  December 7.  

Thank you for your kindness in helping others.   
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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
November 15, 2022 

Thank You ! 

Thank you to Carson Henley and all who 
worked on holding our 6th Annual Chili 
Cookoff! 

The Men’s Bible Study meets at the 
church building on Monday nights 
from 6:30-7:30 pm.  The class is using 
The Way Back by Paul Huyghebaert.  
Come to grow and enjoy fellowship with 
other men. 

All men are welcome.  If you have any questions, please 
see Chris Morris. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on 
Wednesdays from 6:30-7:30 pm 
in room 17.  

They are using Children of the Day 
by Beth Moore.  This is a study of 
1st and 2nd Thessalonians.   All 

ladies are welcome. If you have any questions, con-
tact Sheila Dale. 

As of now, the Ladies’ Class is the only class meeting 
on Wednesday nights. 

Holocaust survivor and devout Christian Corrie ten Boom recounts how her sister Betsie thanked God for the fleas in-
festing their packed barracks. When Corrie resisted the idea, Betsie pointed out that 1 Thessalonians 5:18 says to “give 
thanks in all circumstances.” 

Still, Corrie wasn’t convinced — until the sisters realized the infestation kept the guards away, giving prisoners in those 
quarters freedom to worship and pray. The biting pests, which seemed like added misery, became a blessing. 

Anger and bitterness sometimes cloud our vision, causing us to forget to thank God in all situations, though not neces-
sarily for them. Other times we don’t wait long enough for blessings to be revealed. But faith is like waiting through a 
storm, knowing a rainbow is coming eventually. Meanwhile, the Lord holds an umbrella for us, and the closer with him 
we walk, the less wet we’ll get.  —Julie Lee 

Men’s Bible Class 

Ladies’ Book Club 

The November/December Book Club 

Meeting will be at the Edgewood 

Country Club on Tuesday, December 

6, at 6:00 pm.  This meeting is the 

annual book exchange/Christmas Par-

ty.  There is no book discussion at this 

meeting. 

Dinner will be ordered from the menu.  Please contact 

Danene Hartley, if you plan on joining the dinner so 

she will be able to give Edgewood an accurate count. 

We are looking forward to the time together.  Hope to 

see you at Edgewood. 

Everyone is welcome. 

CONGRATULATIONS to Danene Hartley on 

being our 2022 Chill Cookoff Winner 

Congratulations ! 


